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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 

Clarifications about Official Letter B3 222/2024-SLS of 03/14/2024 
 

B3 Questioning 
 

Ref: Request for clarification on atypical fluctuation  
 

Given the latest fluctuations in the price of the company’s securities, the number of trades and 

the trading volume, as shown below, we hereby request you to inform, by 03/15/2024, if you 

are aware of any fact that can justify these fluctuations. 

Preferred Shares 

Prices (R$ per share) 

Date Opening Minimum Maximum Average Close 
Var 

% 

# 

Trades 
Amount Volume (R$) 

03/01/2024 11.97 11.97 12.30 12.18 12.08 0.92 31,477 20,878,900 254,295,499.00 

03/04/2024 12.10 11.88 12.16 11.98 11.93 -1.24 14,456 9,899,700 118,635,166.00 

03/05/2024 11.93 11.89 12.06 11.96 11.92 -0.08 14,483 7,967,300 95,269,983.00 

03/06/2024 11.96 11.96 12.10 12.04 12.01 0.76 10,892 11,759,900 141,579,085.00 

03/07/2024 11.93 11.55 11.93 11.73 11.81 -1.67 19,883 17,333,700 203,312,541.00 

03/08/2024 11.78 11.72 12.05 11.94 11.97 1.35 17,551 8,266,800 98,710,037.00 

03/11/2024 11.93 11.80 11.98 11.88 11.85 -1.00 12,214 6,563,000 77,967,178.00 

03/12/2024 11.90 11.81 12.05 11.96 11.96 0.93 14,081 6,471,300 77,396,200.00 

03/13/2024 11.95 11.57 12.07 11.76 11.58 -3.18 21,673 14,517,000 170,780,497.00 

03/14/2024* 11.55 11.08 11.57 11.21 11.12 -3.97 25,634 31,677,700 355,152,279.00 

* Last updated at 05:41 p,m, 
 

CEMIG’s Answer 
 

Companhia Energética de Minas Gerais - CEMIG (“Cemig” or “Company”), pursuant to the Official 

Letter B3 222/2024-SLS de 03/14/2024, by means of which you request information on any fact known 

by the Company about the latest fluctuations registered with its shares, the increase in the number of 

trades and in traded volume, clarifies that it is not aware of any fact resulting from its activities or business 

that could cause fluctuations. 

The Company reiterates its commitment to transparency and the best practices of market disclosure. 

 

Belo Horizonte, March 15, 2024 

 

Leonardo George de Magalhães 

Vice President of Finance and Investor Relations 

 


